
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

As we embark on another exciting season of [Team Name], we want to take a moment to outline 

our expectations regarding parental conduct and support. 

Parental Expectations 

• Support the coaching staff and team decisions. 

• Encourage sportsmanship and respect among players, officials, and opponents. 

• Attend games and practices to show support for your child and the team. 

• Communicate respectfully with coaches and other parents. 

Code of Conduct 

We expect all parents to: 

1. Respect the decisions made by the referees and coaches. 

2. Avoid negative comments toward players and officials during games. 

3. Encourage athletes to give their best effort and enjoy the game. 

4. Be positive role models for our young athletes. 

Your commitment to these expectations helps create a positive environment for our players to 

thrive. Thank you for your support and cooperation. 

Contact Information 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to us at [Coach's Email] or 

[Phone Number]. 

Sincerely, 

[Team Name] Coaching Staff 


